
Dear Industry Partners, 

 As we approach 1 April 2025, we are organising a second run of our virtual briefing regarding the 
implementation of application fees for building plans and water service installation (WSI) works 
submissions to PUB. 

 This session will cover identical content as presented in the earlier technical briefing that was conducted 
on 7 March 2025. If you have not attended the previous session, you are welcome to join us. 

 Details are as follows: 

Date: 19 March 2025 (Wednesday) 

Time: 3:30pm to 4:15pm 

Platform: MS Teams (Click here to join the meeting) 

Meeting ID: 494 288 519 868 
Passcode: GL6nP2er 

  

Thank you. 

  

Kindest Regards, 

Jestoni Chua 

Senior Engineer 

Centralised Services Department (Building Plan Division) 

  

 

a: 40 Scotts Road #016-00 Environment Building 
S(228231) 

m: +65 6571 4043 

 

  

 
Confidential information may be in this message. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the 
sender and delete the email. 

  

  

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_N2M4MWI4YjAtMDRkNy00NDBmLWJjOTMtMjM2ZGFiNjc4YTRl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220b11c524-9a1c-4e1b-84cb-6336aefc2243%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22585f44ed-0079-4a62-9209-61ba743c9078%22%7d
http://www.pub.gov.sg/
http://www.facebook.com/PUBsg
http://www.instagram.com/PUBsingapore
http://www.twitter.com/PUBsingapore
http://www.youtube.com/sgPUB

